
Central	Texas	Pastel	Society	

General	Mee4ng	Minutes	
March	19,	2022	

The	Central	Texas	Pastel	Society	met	March	19,	2022	at	the	Georgetown	Library	and	via	Zoom.	
There	were	12	members	physically	present	and	13	members	joined	by	Zoom.	Esther	Jones	
expertly	handled	the	Zoom	connec4on.	

President	Jane	Copeland	called	the	mee4ng	to	order	at	9:40	am.		

Treasurer,	Debbie	Been	gave	the	treasurer’s	report.	Available	funds	are	$4,690.95.	

Our	upcoming	elec4ons	were	discussed.	Debbie	Been,	Barbara	Chenault,	and	Mary	Olivera	will	
be	stepping	down	from	their	posi4ons.	So,	we	are	in	need	of	a	Treasurer,	Secretary	and	
Membership	Chair.	Debbie	Pidgeon	volunteered	to	be	the	Treasurer.	Barbara	Chenault	
described	the	du4es	of	Secretary	and	Mary	Olivera	talked	about	her	job	responsibili4es	as	
Membership	Chair.	Elec4ons	will	be	held	in	May	to	give	more	4me	for	volunteers	to	come	
forward.		

Challenge	pain4ngs	were	then	viewed.	This	month	the	theme	was	“water.”	There	were	8	
challenge	pain4ngs	submiYed.	

The	door	prize,	a	set	of	Richeson	turquoise	green	pastels,	was	won	by	Allie	BenneY.	The	pastels	
were	donated	by	Therese	McHugh.	

Enid	Wood	gave	a	demonstra4on	on	pain4ng	a	sunflower	on	Zoom.		

Respec`ully	submiYed	by,	

Barbara	Chenault		


